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Women Stabbed in Lake in the Hills 

Lake in the Hills, IL – On Saturday, August 13, 2022, at approximately 12:29 p.m., Lake in the Hills police 

officers were dispatched to the 600 block of Lorree Lane in reference to a stabbed female. Officers located 

the female victim and requested medical assistance. The Algonquin-Lake in the Hills Fire Protection District 

arrived, assessed and transported the victim to Northwestern Huntley Hospital for further treatment.   

Officers were advised the suspect, Anthony J. Bielecki, had retreated into the residence on Lorree Lane 

where he was staying with the victim. Officers secured the exterior of the residence and were able to make 

contact with Bielecki, who was still inside.  Bielecki exited the residence under police direction and 

surrendered without further incident.  

Bielecki was transferred to the McHenry County Jail and has been charged with the following: 

Arrested Person: Anthony J. Bielecki; 19 years of age (M/W) 

722 N. Arlington Heights Road 

Arlington Heights, Illinois 

Charges: 

• 720 ILCS 5/12-3.05 (A)(1) Aggravated Battery (Class 3 Felony)

• 720 ILCS 5/12-3.05 (F)(1) Aggravated Battery with a Deadly Weapon (Class 3 Felony)

• 720 ILCS 5/12-3.3 (a) Aggravated Domestic Battery (Class 2 Felony)
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